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	June 2015
	


Freedom of Information Request 

You asked for the following Information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ)/National Offender Management Service:
1.
How many women in prisons are from Surrey.
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I can confirm that the department holds some of the information you have requested and I am pleased to provide this to you. 

As at Friday 5th June 2015 there were 34 females held in prisons in England and Wales with a recorded address in the Surrey Local Authority Area. The offenders address is based on address information supplied at their reception into custody.

Furthermore, please note that around 97% of prisoners have an origin location; i.e. addresses that are recorded in our central IT system. Those with no recorded origin are typically foreign nationals or those recently received into custody and have been excluded from this data. If no address is given, an offender’s committal court address is used as a proxy for the area in which they are resident. These figures are also included in the data provided. No address has been recorded and no court information is available for around 3% of all offenders, these figures are excluded from the data provided.

The numerical information provided has been drawn from administrative IT systems, which as with any large scale recording system are subject to possible error with data entry and processing. 
